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The committee met and reviewed the current policy and procedures for granting a graduate certificate at Iowa State University. The committee has found most of the policies and procedures in effect are working well and do not need major changes. The committee has, however, made the following recommendations.

1. Strictly enforce the rule, “The POS form must list at least one ISU graduate course after admission to the certificate program.”

2. With the exception of Statistics courses (assuming no change in statistics course numbers at the 400 level), limit undergraduate courses to six credits taken as a graduate student.

3. Maintain student POS on line.

4. Departments may enforce a more restrictive procedure.
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